Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hoper.

Mr. Tharles Martin was in to get a projected tax figure for 1976 to bill trailers located in his Campground as of April 1 and are now moving out. Trailers involved are Mr. Walter McIntyre, Mr. George Howe and Mr. Paul Winslow.

Mrs. Nancy Zieske brought in a written request to place a sign on the "lark Hill Road to advertise the sale of her paintings, etc. There is the problem as to who owns the property on which this sign would be erected. She left to do some measuring.

Reginald Hayes came in to announce that the Friends of the Library will be placing decorative flower boxes on the bridge in the center of town as they have done in the past. Permission granted.

Kenneth Barss brought in bills and asked the Selectmen the outcome of the bids for oil supply published by the Goffstown School District. He was told that new bids are being sought.

Mrs. Zieske returned with measurements. The Selectmen will act on her request after more reflection of the Ordinance.

Almus Chancey came in to discuss culverts for new driveways.

Mabel Hodge brought to the attention of the Selectmen that a drainage behind her house is filled and over-flows on her lawn. She asked if the Road Agant would keep this cleaned out. Almus Chancey agreed to take care of this matter.

Donald yam came in to determine acreage which is taxed to Gladys Hilliard. He also showed the Selectmen a notice of Family a sub-division of the Continuity Trust hearing which he received.

Mr. Alan Moeller applied for a pistol permit.

Mrs. Arthur Houghton, Sr. came in to discuss her property assessment break-down. The Selectmen will view her property next April 1, 1977.

Robert Todd brought in timbering cutting applications for Fletcher Wason and J. J. Cronin. He also asked about placing a sign on his corner (his father's property) reading "Todd's Corner". The Selectmen agreed this sign is permissable.

Regarding Mrs. Zieske's application for the placing of her sign, the motion was made that the application be denied. The motion was passed unanimously.

The Selectmen agreed that the sign ordinance should be amended to permit a broader use.